

May 15, 2020

McKinney Community Development Corporation c\o: Cindy Schneible 5900 S. Lake Forest Dr., Ste 110 McKinney, TX 75070

Dear Cindy,

On behalf of McKinney Main Street, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the McKinney Community Development Board of Directors for granting our request of \$60,000 for project grant to install three vintage-inspired neon signs in the Historic Downtown McKinney Cultural District.

The signs have attracted a tremendous amount of attention and help highlight our district as a destination. The signs also help identify the Chestnut Commons Parking Garage. This has been a major endeavor, and we celebrate the completion of the project with MCDC.

Thank you and your board of directors for your continued support with McKinney Main Street. This generous investment is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Amy Rosenthal

Director, MPAC & McKinney Main Street

Resettal

arosenthal@mckinneytexas.org

972-547-2652



111 N Tennessee St McKinney, TX 75069 US 972-547-2661 ajones2@mckinneytexas.org www.downtownmckinney.com

BILL TO

McKinney Community
Development Corporation
5900 S Lake Forest Drive, Suite
110
McKinney, TX 75070

858

DATE 10/01/2019

DUE DATE 11/30/2019

ACTIVITY

AMOUNT

project grant 2019-2020 downtown neon signs project grant 60,000.00

TOTAL DUE

\$60,000.00



